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AWA Awarded a Veterinary Product Grant  
from the Banfield Foundation 

 
February 8, 2017 
 
Voorhees, NJ: The Animal Welfare Association (AWA) has been awarded a Veterinary Product 
Grant from the Banfield Foundation. This In-Kind Grant of 30 cases of Flea and Tick preventative 
will improve the lives of pets in the area. The flea and tick preventatives help pets remain safe 
from parasites and potential illness, including Lyme disease. 
 
“We share a similar goal with the Banfield Foundation, to enhance the wellness of both pets and 
communities,” said Maya Richmond, Executive Director of AWA. “So, it’s a great feeling when 
we can come together and work towards this goal. The AWA is extremely thankful for the 
Banfield Foundation's donation.” 
 
As part of AWA’s extensive veterinary outreach and support efforts, the products donated will 
not only be used for pets within AWA’s shelter but also for pets in Camden City. AWA's Vets on 
Wheels program works in underserved communities to deliver a variety of pet care outreach 
services. By going out into the community and offering free or low cost products and services, 
AWA is able to have a direct impact in areas where pet owners are unable to find affordable 
veterinary care. 

#### 
 
About AWA 
Animal Welfare Association, a private, non-profit, 501(c) 3 animal welfare organization, serves 
the people and animals of southern New Jersey. AWA is dedicated to eliminating animal 
suffering, promoting the importance of the human-animal bond, and improving the role of 
animals in the well-being of people. Through a variety of programs including adoptions, 
veterinary services, pet therapy, and humane education, in 2016 over 22,000 pets were served 
through AWA programming. AWA is South Jersey’s leader in progressive companion animal 
care. 


